Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: October 29, 2021 9:20 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Liz Marie - COVID-19 Gathering Restrictions Bylaw 2021 - CK 270-7

Follow Up Flag: Follow up **Flag Status:** Flagged

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Friday, October 29, 2021 - 09:20

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Friday, October 29, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Liz

Last Name Marie

Phone Number

Email

Address Werschner Court

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject New Restrictions

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Good Morning,

I would like to express my concern with the new restrictions you are working at implementing in the city of Saskatoon going forward.

I do not think this is the answer, and I do think this will cause far worse problems than be the solution. As we enter into winter, I really do think restrictions like this could severely affect people's mental health in a large way. Having a complaint driven system with neighbours "tattling" on their neighbours is only going to create further issues, create divide and stir up anger moving forward. Plenty of people have reasons of why they are unvaccinated, and as we have seen, being vaccinated does not stop you from getting covid. There are already limits for public places such as restaurants and bars to control who can and cannot enter. Trying to control who can come and go and what can happen inside a homeowners very own private household is extremely concerning to me. There is so much better ways to use this money and time. Much larger problems to deal with out there. The premier has decided that he does not support this bylaw.

Please re-think this.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: